
Priory News 13th November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

This week, we are marking National Anti-Bullying week in school. The 

children will be involved in work in class to support this. We will be 

reminding them of the school’s Anti-Bullying policy—sharing this with 

them in class, and reminding them of the importance of telling a     

trusted adult if they ever have any concerns of this nature.  

As schools in St Neots, we have also be working together on an         

Anti-Bullying Charter for the town—and sharing this with the children 

too.  

The children’s tuck shop restarts at the end of this week—with our 

newly-formed tuck shop committee ready to sell to all year groups 

during break time. I know that the children will be pleased to see its 

return to Friday breaktimes.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

National Anti-Bullying Week 13th—17th November 

Year 5/6 Mixed Football Tournament 14th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 15th November 

Flu Vaccinations 16th November 

Children in Need Day 17th November 

AG5 Class Assembly 22nd November 

Y6 Bikeability 20th—23rd November 

New Parents Open Morning 30th November 

FOPJS Disco 30th November 

Y4 Bikeability 1st December 

Parents Do Day 5th December 

Y3/4 Mixed Futsal Tournament 6th December 

Y5 Space VR Event 8th December 

Christmas Performances 14th / 15th December 

Christingle 20th December 

Children in Need Day 

Wear non-uniform and / or dress spotty on Friday to support     

Children in Need Day. Donations can be made to Children in Need 

on our Just Giving page. Click here to do so. 

Class Assemblies 

We have two more class assemblies this term. Starting at 

10.30am, please come and see your child’s class assembly: 

AI6 15th November 

AG5 22nd November 

Tuck Shop—Letter from Year 6  

Dear Parents, 

Next Friday during morning break times, we are starting our 

Snack Shack again. 

Everything is 70p per item. 

We will be selling healthy snacks and flavoured milk. This is 

for all year groups. It will be every Friday. 

From HD6 

Y4 Egyptian Day 

On Friday, 3rd November, we had Ancient Egyptian day at school. In the morning, we had three activities—we had 

a quiz, artefacts and a board game. In the afternoon, the man had a fake mummy which was Tutankhamen and he 

was taking out all the slimy things. Then we played a hunting game which was really fun and do you know, what 

made it funnier? We won! The jackals had 15 points and the hounds had 35 points! 

I was really sad that we had to go home. Ancient Egyptian day was over! 

            By Kate, TH4 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/priory-junior-school-1699867155837?newPage=true


School Meals Winter Menu 


